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Greetings from your Texas Capitol! 
 
Nobody could visit the Texas Capitol this week and be oblivious to the pulse of the Legislature. From 
early in the morning until well into the evening, the Capitol halls are filled with elected officials, staff, 
delegations from organizations around Texas here to advocate for the issues that are important to them, 
constituents meeting with their representatives, and Texans who want to see democracy in action. 
 
It is an exciting time to be here. My staff and I thrive off the energy, which is good because until the 
session ends, we are spending the majority of our hours in this building. I have already had the privilege 
of welcoming many of you to the Capitol, and hope to welcome many more of you. 
 
Remember this is your Capitol. You are the most important part of what happens here. 
Come and see it, get involved, make your voice heard. 
 
Each of you is welcome to come visit my office and share your thoughts and opinions with us. Every day 
at the legislature, I see how HD 76 is a microcosm of the great diversity and strength that is Texas. 
Together we can help Texas move into a bright future. It is essential that our voices are heard. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Representative Suleman Lalani, M.D. 
 
 

Committee Corner 
 
Higher Education Committee. I attended my first Higher Education Committee meeting on 
Monday, March 6th. We were primarily focused on procedural matters but we will move on to 
considering specific legislation very soon.  As a member of the Resolutions Calendars Committee, I’ve 
authored eight resolutions and coauthored five others, recognizing the strength in diversity that 
epitomizes HD 76 and offers a model for Texas in 2023. 
 



 

 

I look forward to updating you on developments from my other committees–Natural Resources and 
Resolutions Calendars. 
 

Capitol Happenings 
 
Higher Education Committee. I previously discussed my opposition to Senate Bill 147. As 
originally introduced, the bill would prevent citizens of China, North Korea, Iran, and Russia from 
buying property in Texas. While the bill author's intentions may have been sound – preventing bad 
actors benefiting from property purchases in our state its wording was extremely problematic. As 
written, it would have included lawful permanent residents, most of whom are here because they fell in 
love with the American dream and American freedom. It would also have included asylum seekers, 
precisely those people who have been hurt the most by the governments the bill is intended to punish. 
We must acknowledge that there is a difference between the actions of governments and the people 
who have fled those countries for the hope of Texas. 
 
I have joined Shelia Jackson Lee, State Representative Gene Wu, founding chair of the Asian American 
Leadership Council, Ling Luo, and numerous citizens, both immigrants and US-born in my criticism of 
the bill.   
 
I will continue to monitor this bill very closely and keep you updated. 
 
Filing Deadline. Friday, March 10th was the deadline to file bills for the 88th Legislative session. 
Our office has authored 28 bills and joint or co-authored on a dozen more on behalf of HD 76 
constituents. I am in Austin to ensure state government is responsive to the issues which are important 
to you. Therefore, my bills address healthcare, education and supporting teachers, accessibility and 
transparency of government information, responsible gun ownership, and empowering local 
government to best serve its citizens. 
 

https://www.drlalanifortexas.com/r?u=a7gslr1407mXj6qcBXMxZnSx7JkJR5FEfmJwyW4VJ_xrBxp1MKwSimB6rLywQ5SCjo3-Ia0D0ObNgbMraF9dgz26xXbL617WRwgxmb5vI0I&e=285f1ca211966f3529da305818a03e8d&utm_source=drlalanifortexas&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=lalani_letter_issue_3&n=1&test_email=1


 

Stay tuned for more in-depth discussions on the issues I am championing for you! In the meantime, 
please follow this link to see what legislation I am working on. 
 
 

Advocacy at the Capitol 
 
Fort Bend Day at the Capitol.  I was delighted to welcome so many old and new friends to the 
Capitol when the buses from Fort Bend County rolled up to the Capitol for Fort Bend County Day. It 
was a powerful reminder of who I am here to serve. I was honored to sit on a panel with the Fort Bend 
County Delegation to discuss the legislative session and answer questions from our visitors.   
 

 
 
Gun Sense Day. On March 1st, I stood with my wife and other members of Moms Demand Action for 
Gun Sense Day at the Texas Legislature. As a father, gun safety and the safety of our schoolchildren is 
very important to me. As a physician, I know gun violence is a public health issue. As a Gun Sense 
Champion, I support those working for common sense expressions of our Second Amendment rights. I 
stood in solidarity with fellow Legislators and called for action to be taken to address the gun crisis in 
Texas. 
I was particularly honored to present the Fort Bend Chapter of Moms Demand Action a resolution 
recognizing all their efforts on behalf of Texas. They presented me with the first ever Dad Demands t-
shirt! 
 

https://www.drlalanifortexas.com/r?u=a7gslr1407mXj6qcBXMxZl8sR5iOZGcBl4Qw5uc964fUGC2FvAlKxhR7DpWCtZFaFZUYpdkxmu0rowL5e2UTFtA6tDo2xpx-HvpwSV6As0w&e=285f1ca211966f3529da305818a03e8d&utm_source=drlalanifortexas&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=lalani_letter_issue_3&n=2&test_email=1


 

 
 
Texas Muslim Capitol Day. This year was the 20th year of Texas Muslim Capitol Day, but it was the 
first year where attendees were greeted by elected Muslim state representatives. There are 
approximately 500,000 Texas Muslims, diverse in our backgrounds and understanding of our faith, 
but united in our commitment to keeping Texas strong. Texas Muslim Capitol Day is an important 
moment for Texas Muslims to share ideas and concerns with elected officials while increasing our 
visibility.  



 

 
 

 

In Our District 
State of the City - Sugarland. I was excited to be back in HD 76 on March 3rd for “State of the City 
– Sugarland,” an annual briefing by Mayor Joe Zimmerman and City Manager Michael Goodrum 
hosted by the Fort Bend Chamber of Commerce. These kinds of events are very important for 
legislators. It helps us stay on top of the latest trends, concerns, and opportunities of the communities 
we represent. The information I will take back to Austin from the State of the City ensures I give the 
best possible representation to my constituents. 
 

 
 



 

Community and Faith Leadership Appreciation. On Saturday, March 4th, I held a Community 
and Faith Leadership Appreciation event at the Ismaili Jamatkhana and Center. Community support, 
involvement, and communication are essential for elected representatives to do our best work on behalf 
of those we serve. Through this event, I wanted to show my appreciation for the enormous support and 
encouragement I have received in this regard. There are so many people and groups in HD 76 working 
hard every day to make a difference. 
 

 
 
As part of the event I presented recognition certificates to ten individuals and organizations really going 
the distance for our community. The event also included updates on the 88th Legislative Session, 
allowing me to share my legislative priorities on behalf of HD 76 residents. 

 
 

How to Reach Us 
 

 
The House of Representatives is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, 
age or disability in employment or the provision of services. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you require reasonable 
accommodations during the application process, please call (512) 463-0865. 
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